
We are now well into the swing of Spring term and 
have had a lovely exciting week of activities. 

In our PSHE Jigsaw lessons we have been thinking 
about Dreams and Goals. We practiced a “Hot” 
challenge, this means something tricky like standing 
on one leg for 30 seconds. We then thought about 
how we could make it easier, like holding on to 
something for balance. 

We have been exploring percussion instruments, 
practicing different voices such as whispering, loud 
and singing and tapping out rhythms.

In our maths lessons this week we have been Super 
Subitisers. This means we can spot 1, 2 and 3 
objects/dots without counting them.  We played a fun 
game of 1 dot find a spot, when Mrs Murphy rolled a 1 
on the dice we had to jump on a spot. 
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“It’s too hard, I’m holding the table” – Isabella
“I can hold my leg to help me” – Raegan 


